From: Foster, Grant

To: Verbick, Jim

Cc: riramig@hotmail.com

Subject: Dive Inn (Item 33)

Date: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 4:51:57 PM

Hi, Jim. Please forward on to ALRC members.

Commissioners,

| won't be able to attend your meeting this evening, but wanted to write in support of ltem 33,
a new license for the Dive Inn. The applicants presented their application to the Lake Edge
Neighborhood Association last month and while a number of residents have expressed
concerned with the current establishment (Jo Beck's) they are cautiously optimistic for the
proposal under new management.

Two items that were discussed at that meeting and that were agreeable to the applicant were
to install a privacy fence along the back of the lot to provide separation with the neighbors
and to limit the outdoor seating hours. Please consider these requests as you take up this item
tonight.

Thank you for your service.
Grant Foster

District 15 Alder

Madison Common Council

608-285-2519

https://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district15/blo
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